
From the Regius Professor of Medicine, Oxford. 

21st Jlay, 1912. 

Dear Tyson, 

Yes. I am sure I acknowledged the receipt of your textbook, 

for I looked it over with great interest and found several things of 

use in the preparation of my new edition. 

Revere was delighted wit)l the fishing book. and I think he 

wrote to you. 

I am awfully sorry to give up my active membership of our 

old association, but I have not been able to be present for three years, 

and I suppose every vacancy is of importance. What a success it 

has been! You really took the initiative 1n the organization. 

Revere is all right again. we are having, as usual, 

V a very busy summer. 

Sincerely yours, 

(signed) Win. Osler. 


